
 

 

            

 

 

 

                                                                                                    
 

         February 26, 2014 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

I am pleased to write a reference for Victoria McElhill. 

 

I have known Victoria since she began working at Marist Brothers International School in 

August, 2012.  Victoria has been employed at our school as an Art teacher since she arrived 

here 18 months ago. 

 

Victoria has taught students ranging in age from 3-18 years old. Victoria’s lessons are always 

well planned and she puts a great deal of thought into what she does. Victoria always spends a 

great deal of time decorating the school with the fabulous range of things she has had students 

create. Victoria has an excellent rapport with the children she teaches and shows great interest 

in what they do. Victoria has also been a homeroom teacher since she has been here. In this 

role, she has taken time to help out students in need of extra support. 

 

Victoria has run many other things outside of the classroom including an all school art 

competition and an after school clay club. Both of these activities had a high number of 

participants and were very well organized. 

 

Over the past 18 months, any task that I have entrusted Victoria with, she has completed 

professionally. She has put a great deal of time in aligning the Californian Standards with her 

curriculum. 

 

Personally, Victoria is a considerate and fun-loving woman who is well liked by all members 

of staff.   

 

I am happy to recommend, Victoria McElhill, as an employee. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Derek Lipp 

Deputy Head of School 
 


